
From: Soo, Kit, Env. Health
To: "Bob Clark-Riddell"; "tsaberi@aol.com"
Cc: Roe, Dilan, Env. Health
Subject: RO0000433- Shell/Sabek Inc., 1230 14th Street, Oakland, CA
Date: Wednesday, October 12, 2016 4:57:00 PM

Dear Mr. Saberi,
 
We (Kit Soo and Dilan Roe) had a conference call today (October 12, 2016) with your consultant Mr.
Bob Clark-Riddell of Pangae, Inc.  I will be sending a more detailed email to provide a summary of our
discussion and our agreed upon action items/deliverables. 
 
For now and in order to expedite the groundwater sampling activity as discussed during our call, we
would like to request that you perform groundwater sampling at all existing  groundwater
monitoring wells (include the AS wells since some of them have detections) at the site as soon as
possible or at least before the rainy season begins.  This activity will allow further assessment on the
rebound conditions following system shut down at the site in February 2013.  At the current time,
there is only 1 set of groundwater monitoring data collected from May 2014 available for
assessment since system shut down.
 
If you have any questions, please let me know. 
 
Thanks, Kit
 
Kit Soo, PG
Senior Hazardous Materials Specialist
Alameda County Department of  Environmental Health (ACDEH)
1131 Harbor Bay Pkwy
Alameda, CA 94502
Direct - 510-567-6791
kit.soo@acgov.org
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